
 

 

    

 

    

    

  

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The WHPS Weekly 
Friday 25th February 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back! We hope you had a wonderful break and are ready for a busy and fun filled half term.  

Parent Evening Meetings 

Next week we are hosting our mid-year parents evening meetings, which will take place in school on 

Tuesday 1st March (3.40 – 6.30pm) and Wednesday 2nd March (3.40 – 5.30pm).  

The meetings will last for 10 minutes and give teachers a chance to discuss your child’s academic pro-

gress and provide ideas on how you can support your child at home. There will also be time for you to 

ask any questions you may have and see your children’s books.  

We are aware that some parents are unable to make it to the school, so we will also be providing the 

option of a zoom meet if required. If you are unable to make it to school for your appointment, you may 

book a time slot via the school app. Once you have booked your slot, send an email to your child’s year 

group email address in order to request a zoom link.  

If you have not already done so, please book an appointment by Monday 28th February. 

World Book Day 

As well as parents evening, we have many exciting events planned to celebrate World book day on 

Thursday 3rd March. Our theme this year is ‘We are all readers’ and we would like to invite every 

child to enjoy that by dressing up as a character from one of their favourite books.   

All children will receive a £1 book token, which they can exchange for a special £1 book in our £1 

Bookshop at school on the day. We will also be running an ‘extreme reading’ competition . 

Year 1 are inviting parents to join their story time on Thursday 3rd March at 3.10 and Reception 

would love to invite some parents to come in and read a story to the class. 

Finally, on Friday 5th March, Year 5 will be treating their parents to a reading-themed show. 

We are looking forward to a busy week and hope you will be able to join us.  

Have a lovely weekend. 

Kind Regards 

Aran Huseyin  

 



 

  
  

 

  
  

  

  

  

 

 

 
  

 

 

EVENTS  NEXT WEEK 

 

MONDAY:       NHS Fluoride Varnish Nursery - Yr2  

      Seine Class  Swimming PM  

TUESDAY:   National offer day for Secondary Schools 

     3:34-6:30 Parents Evening 

WEDNESDAY:     Thames Swimming PM 

     3:34-5:30 Parents Evening 

THURSDAY:   World Book Day– Non School Uniform Day 

     9:30-3:30 Book Stall in the Ground Floor Hall 

     Y3 The Place—Dance Workshop (AM) 

FRIDAY:    10:00-11:00 World Book Day Show for Year 5 Parents 

     2:45 - 3:15 Golden Time 

      

Extreme reading and World Book Day dressing up ideas 


